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I oppose HB 2665 because temporary staffing agency employees do not possess 

many benefits as the facilities employees. It is arguable that the wage agency 

employees obtain is one of the very few benefits they receive. If the wage is lowered, 

perhaps more benefits need to be offered to agency. 


